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Comments I have only learnt of this application very recently and was very shocked to hear the scale of it. It will
outsize everything nearby and the chimney will be a complete eye sore. However my biggest concern
is for the traffic this will bring, not only the construction traffic but the additional traffic. We use the
Ford road frequently and it is increasingly busy and often jammed when a large vehicle attempts to
come though it, causing chaos. The noise is also a factor, we are quite set back from the road but the
sound travels up and we hear it and will be further disturbed by extra traffic especially large
construction vehicles. The A259 is also already a very busy road so either way traffic using the plant
will add to already congested roads. I appreciate these plants are necessary but believe there must be
better suited areas to build them.
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